Village of Coxsackie

Public Hearing Minutes

Local Law #2 of 2021-Authorizing a Property Tax Levy in Excess of the Limit Established in General Municipal Law §3-C

April 22, 2021


The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:45 p.m.  Present were Trustee Donald Daoust and Trustee Rebecca Vermilyea. Trustee Stephen Hanse and Trustee Katlyn Irwin were absent.

Mayor Evans stated that the purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow for public comment on Local Law #2 of 2021. This local law is to authorize a property tax levy in excess of the limit established in General Municipal Law section 3-C. Although the Board does not anticipate going over the tax cap of about 2%, this local law is passed as a formality.   

No public comments were offered.

A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Vermilyea and seconded by Trustee Daoust. Mayor Evans voted yes. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Vermilyea voted yes. The motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.


Respectfully submitted,



Nikki Bereznak
Clerk 


